
I am personally very concerned about the 

Special Religious Education … DGR  reform  

I am an Australian born citizen educated in a 

Christian environment with a University 

Degree and two Postgraduate certificates. 

Employed in the corporate world moved to 

several charitable organisations including 

Deaf Society of NSW and Aboriginal Legal 

Service in an HR role. 

Both organisations each represent 3 percent 

of the total population ie 6 percent.  

We must support the two groups as they face 

huge challenges of religious bias and racism. 

They good people.  

 The SRE programmes integrate solutions to 

religious and racial problems. An active 

program needing funding. 

Let us not forget those who we can practically 

help which then strengthens Australia.  

  


